

Dear Arnie & Jordana,

I hope you are both well.

It is my great pleasure to provide this letter of commendation with regards to your Luxury Lifestyle title; Simply Abu Dhabi.

I write to express my great gratitude for a job well done, the dedication and effort which you have put into producing Simply Abu Dhabi has been above and beyond the call of duty.

Simply Abu Dhabi is truly an asset to our city and I am proud to see such an esteemed publication of such high quality in circulation.

You both should be proud of your publication as it is more than just a magazine; it is more of an artistic collector's item.

We have been in receipt of your publication for over two years and my team and I eagerly anticipate all your forthcoming editions.

Keep up the good work, we wish you every success for now and in the future.

Yours Sincerely,

Ahmed At Dheheri

Vice Chairman

Bin Salem Holding



Tel.: (9712) 4122222 Fax.: (9712) 4122000

PO Box 7969,

Abu Dhabi, U.A.E. email: info@binsalem.ae www.binsalem.ae

